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CALL for REGISTRATION and ABSTRACTS 
   for 

ISfTE 2017 in Denmark 
http://conferences.au.dk/isfte2017/ 

 

Dear friends and colleagues, teacher educators, researchers, and scholars from all over the world, 

ISfTE 2017 in Denmark, April 24th – 28th. 

The organizing committee at the Danish School of 

Education, AU hereby invite you to register and submit 

your abstract for the ISfTE conference 2017 in 

Denmark (International Society for Teacher Education). 

The conference takes place from April 24th to April 28th 

2017 in Aarhus, Denmark. The Theme of the 

conference is: Education – teaching and learning for 

the future. 

 

Unique Conference Format 

Many of you know the unique format of ISfTE 

conferences from earlier years. During the conference 

in Denmark, in small groups you’ll have the 

opportunity to present your paper, share your research 

and to getting feedback from dedicated interested 

colleagues from over the world. By working together 

with scholars from all over the world, you will get to 

know other participants extremely well, gain friends 

and working partners for future work.   

 

School visits & mini conference 

During the ISfTE 2017 conference in Denmark, you will 

have the unique opportunity to visit Danish schools, 

teachers and teacher educators and discuss the 

particular Scandinavian and Danish approach to 

children, schools and education. You will participate at 

a mini conference at which Danish teachers and 

teacher educators - from kinder garden to upper 

secondary level - will present various projects, from 

outdoor pedagogy to science and math projects in 

school and preschool. 

 

Cultural program in European Capital of Culture 2017 

Furthermore, you’ll have the opportunity to participate 

in an interesting social and cultural program, during 

which you will get to know museums, culture, and 

history – maybe a few Vikings – of our country.  

Finally, the city of Aarhus, in which the conference 

takes place, is selected the European Capital of Culture 

in 2017. This means that apart from the program of the 

conference you will have plenty of possibilities to 

participate in various activities before and after your 

stay in Denmark.  

Register and submit your abstract now 

You will find the program, and further information on 

our website. Don’t hesitate to contact us in case you 

need more information. 

We are proud to tell you that we have organized an 

interesting program for both participating delegates 

and accompanying persons, including academic, social 

and cultural events during the week in April 2017, 

when ISfTE takes place. 

We are looking very much forward to seeing you in 

April 2017 in Denmark!

 


